
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 09.07.2023 
 
To 
The Listing Manager, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation for the change in the Secretarial Auditor of the Company 
 
In continuation of all the previous disclosures for the Board Meeting of the Company held at 4:00 
P.M. on  7th July, 2023, please note that the Board in supersession of the all the earlier resolutions 
passed in this regard, has appointed M/s Roni & Associates (M. No. FCS 11600 , CoP No. 21854 ) 
as the Secretarial Auditor (Annexure-A) of the Company for the Financial Year 2022-2023. 
 
Please take the same on record.  
 
 
 
For and on Behalf of  
 
AVON MERCANTILE LIMITED 
 

Rakesh Kumar Bhatnagar 
Director 
DIN: 029222



 


